
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  August 9, 2018    RELEASE DATE: IMMEDIATE 
 
FROM:  Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering 
 
SUBJECT: Lake Chipican Drive Closure 
 
 
Lake Chipican Drive in Canatara Park will undergo repaving, resulting in a 
closure, scheduled to begin mid-August and last approximately two weeks. 
 
The closure will occur on Lake Chipican Drive in Canatara Park from Sandy 
Lane to the central roundabout. See attached map for closure route.  
 
The park will remain open to the public, and access is available at the 
Lakeshore/Christina Street entrance. Parking will remain available in the 
parking lot along Canatara Beach. 
 
Park users are reminded to respect construction signage and stay away from 
the repaving area, for their safety. 
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For further information contact:  
Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering 
mike.berkvens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3359 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 
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